
 

 
 

Hispanic Advisory Committee Minutes 
February 16, 2025 

Committee members Alberto Munoz, Jesse Roa, and Jessica De La Cruz opened the special event by introducing 
Immigration Attorney Eammon Roach from Roach & Bishop Law Office, and Brenda Flores and Maria Duron 
from the Latino Network who all presented information and answered questions from the public regarding 
immigration policies, services provided by each organization, family preparedness, and many other items 
related to immigration.  
 
Event advertised from 4:00pm to 6:00pm. 


